
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
Monday 29th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week:  5th – 11th February 2024. 
 
This year’s theme is ‘My Voice Matters’.  
 
During children’s mental health week, all year groups will be learning about their mental 
health and wellbeing.   
 
In addition to their learning in school, we would like to challenge the children to create a 
mental health awareness poster for a school display There are some ideas for inspiration 
on the back of this letter, but we are sure your child will have their own wonderful ideas.  
We will award a winning poster in each class with a special certificate. All children entering 
will earn a house point for their house.     
 
Please complete entries on plain A4 or A3 paper, and return them to your child’s teacher 
by Friday 11th February.  Teachers can provide children with paper and resources to use if 
requested.  Posters can also be created using computers and be printed out and returned 
to school. All entries should have your child’s name and class on the back. 
 
We look forward to seeing the amazing creations your children produce, and to celebrating 
this important week with them in school. 
  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A Dickinson    K Stevenson 
Head Teacher    PSHE Lead  
 

 



 

 

 
 


